
Longmeadow Homeowners Association 

Annual Election Results 

Feb. 13, 2012 

The Longmeadow HOA held its annual meeting and conducted an election for Board members to 

serve a one year term. Upon registering the election results, the newly elected Board members 

convened and determined the Board officers as directed by the HOA bylaws. The Board Officers are 

as follows: 

Bernadette Reiling, President bernadettereiling@verizon.net 

Thomas Rutt, Vice President thomas.rutt@verizon.net 

David Wesley, Vice President swangees@aol.com 

Richard Thompson, Treasurer thompson737@verizon.net 

Jim Popham, Secretary pophamj@gmail.com 

Please feel free to contact any of the Board officers at the email addresses listed above. You may also 

send written correspondence to the Board – our address is PO BOX 825, MIDDLETOWN, DE 19709. 

Thanks to everyone who took the time to send proxy votes or 

attend the meeting to vote in person. 

 


